
  PUBLIC WORKS MEMORANDUM                      
 

City of Jackson 
 
 
 

 

 
101 Court Street ● Jackson, Missouri  63755 ● Phone: (573) 243-3568 ● Fax: (573) 243-4588 ● city@jacksonmo.org ● 

TO:  Mayor and Board of Aldermen 
 
CC:  Jim Roach, City Administrator 
 
FROM: Anna Bergmark, City Engineer 
 
DATE:  April 12, 2023 
 
RE:  Main Street Corridor Pedestrian Safety Study  
 
 
In November 2022, the City was awarded a Traffic Engineering Assistance Program 
(TEAP) grant for the study of Main Street from West Jackson Boulevard to Hope Street.  
The purpose of the study is to identify possible solutions to improve the safety of 
pedestrians traveling along and crossing Main Street.  The Lochmueller Group, Inc has 
completed the study and will be presenting final recommendations to the Mayor and 
Board of Aldermen. 
 
 
 


